
 

                Mrs Adele Robinson BEd NPQH - Headteacher 
 

This week Mr Attkins’ class have had a fun-filled week as usual. 

All the children took part in a range of creative activities linked to 

Bonfire night.  

They made bonfire pictures using 

sticks and leaves… 

 

Made 

sparklers 

to wave 

about… 

 

 

 

 

And lots of 

different firework 

pictures… 

 

Mikey was 

very proud 

of his! 

 

 

 

Next week we will be raising funds for ‘Children in Need’ as 

requested by the School Council. We will be selling different 

‘Pudsey Bear’ merchandise all next week. 

Next Friday will be a ‘non-uniform day’,  

also in aid of ‘Children in Need’.  

 

Dalton St Michael’s C.E. Primary School 

Newsletter  8                      November 6th   2015 

Stars of the Week 
Reception: Ellis for super 
‘sounding out’ with his 
reading 

Year one: Amelia for a 
lovely ‘Room on the 
Broom’ picture 

Year two: Joshua for 
brilliant answers in Science 

Year three: Deacon for his 
determination to learn his 4 
times tables 

Year four:Poppi for her 
super ideas about what was 
happening in our caveman 
picture 
 
Year five: Elijah for trying 
hard with his beautifully 
cursive writing 
 
Year six: Jakob for 
producing extra work at 
home linked to our topic 
 

Attendance 
Class two 

with 99.41% 

Well done! 

 
 

 

Attendance 
Class three 

with 100% again! 

 

Next Week 

Messy Church in the school hall 

on Friday 13th November 

 3pm – 4.45pm 

 

 


